June 23, 1964
Mr. Don H. PFord
Box 567
Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Dear Sir:

We returned to you on May 14, 1964, Form C-103,
plugging report on the Kincaid & watson #l-Union State and
Don H. Ford #l-Union both in section 36-198-29E, for some

additional information. As of this date these forms have
not been returned to us.

Please get these forms in as soon as possible with the
requested information thereon.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

S s

W. A. Gressett
WAG/ jw
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